

St Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

WEBSITE: www<u>.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk</u>
TEL: 01604 581011 EMAIL: admin@sm.nor.olicatschools.org













"With Christ as our guide we let our light shine."

A Message from Mrs. Blincow...

Dear Parent/Carers,

At the end of another week, we reflect back on the many outpourings of affection and tributes for our late Queen, which have come in from all around the world. Hailed by many as the most respected monarch in history, we pondered in our assemblies this week what it is to show respect and what it means to be respected.

Listening to the Gospel of Matthew (7:12), we learned of the Golden Rule precept: "In everything, do to others what you would have them do to you, for this sums up the Law and the Prophets."

Putting ourselves in 'someone else's shoes' we learned that all of our actions have consequences and that in everything we do and say we have a choice. We also heard from last Sunday's Gospel, which recounts the story of the shepherd who leaves behind ninety-nine of his flock to find one lost sheep and that while we may make wrong choices, God loves us so much He will search for us when we have lost our way and will forgive us and take us back.

This week, the children voted for those who would best represent them in the coming year. We congratulate all of our new pupil leaders and wish them well as they take on their new roles.

Have a lovely weekend Mrs Blincow





Term Dates

Congratulations To Our New Head Girl and Head Boy And Their Deputies









Congratulations to all our Year 6 children who have taken on their new leadership roles within the school this year.

Autumn Term

Monday 5th September 2022

Year 5 – Class Assembly

Wednesday 28th September 9am

Junior Duke Awards

Thursday 29th September 2.30

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon

Friday 30th September

Year 6 – Class Assembly

Thursday 6th October 9am

Term Ends

Thursday 20 October

Half Term:

25 - 29 October 2020

St. Mary's Children Take On Their Leadership Roles









Faith Ambassadors

Pupil Council

Eco Warriors

Science Ambassadors



House Captains



Sports Captains



Digital Leaders

Monitors

'With Christ as our guide, we let our light shine.'

Junior Duke

Please don't worry if you missed the deadline today for the next round of Junior Duke books. Please express your interest to the office on Tuesday and we can get a book to you.

The presentation for the first round will be held on Thursday 29th September. More information to follow.